Town of Becket
Cemetery Commission Meeting
March 3, 2023
12:00 p.m.

Town Hall
557 Main Street, Becket

Attendees:
Cemetery Commissioners:  Michelle Smith, Dean Williams

Others: Town Administrator Kathe Warden

The meeting was called to order at 12:05pm.

The minutes of the February 3, 2023 meeting were read and approved.
The Commission is still looking into perpetual care accounts.

Work on the website and rules and regulations is ongoing.

Discussed procedure for filling Bill Cavanaugh’s position as he has passed away. There could be
an appointment until the upcoming election to fill two-years remaining on his term.

The Cemetery Commission is still finalizing fees.
The next meeting is scheduled for April 7% at Noon.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:55pm

Respectfully submitted,
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Michelle Smith, Reucording Secretary




